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DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE — ROCCO DeVITO

AS SUMMER STARTS
It has taken us all winter and spring for summer to arrive. And if you are like me, it is the
time to tend the vegetable garden. Vegetables growing in the garden are the true reflection
of God, as seen in the eyes of a true gardener. This also take commitment. The splendor of
the Lord is most evident in the plump, brightly coloured vegetation of the neighbourhood
gardens. It seems every season has its perks. But it is the summer that we so impatiently

wait for over all other times of the year. It begins the time of leisure, the "Hazy, Lazy Days of Summer." Even
though it is the beginning of great weather, it is also the time to wind down at work, and most organizations take
a break or slow down for the summer. Take this time to think!
This brings to mind our MSGR. JAMES CORBETT WARREN MEMORIAL COUNCIL 5073 with its recent need for more
volunteers and the reason for its existence:  the dedication to servitude. We are reminded that without people
stepping up to volunteer to the tasks that we undertake on a yearly basis, these tasks that we are so proud of,
may go by the wayside. We have many Knights that attend the meetings and are involved with the executive.
Other members say that they are waiting for life to become less demanding which would allow them the time to
pursue these tasks. Guess what, that time does not come without a change in your life style and concentrated
push to get involved. One has to realize that less leisure time, the time we all look forward to, but the time that is
‘ME' time, needs to be reevaluated and readdressed and realigned to become productive servitude time. If your
leisure time is time that you are looking forward to as the rewards of your daily labours, look again to servitude
for that boost!

Who will do the tasks if we always allow someone else will do them? We all have lots to do! What if those who
carry the load now were to step back also, since they have been involved for years and now want their leisure
time? Where are we going to get the next flow of volunteers? There are many members of the Knights of
Columbus who have not been involved and who need to look at their lives and commit to helping out, at first on a
minimal basis. They will need to start small and build up to their involvement in major projects and then possibly
chairing the various committees. This is a bastion of the existence of the Knights of Columbus. When will they
commit to the hour and a half meeting and reignite their connection to their fraternal brothers that are presently
carrying the weight of all the hundred plus members? Take the first steps in this season of winding down, the
beautiful blooming of plants, and leisure that comes with the heat, to follow the steps of our Lord and Redeemer
to commit, not to death and decline of life, but the truly uplifting life experiences of servitude as did Our Lord
through His journey in His Biblical life. Remember, Jesus said, "Whoever serves me must follow me, and where I
am, there also will my servant be. The Father will honour whoever serves me."

We must remember to follow Jesus' ways and serve as Jesus served. Serve me, follow me and be a servant with
me. How much clearer can it be? The summer season is the perfect time to make a big change in your life by
reflecting upon the Gospel readings and how they speak to us. We, the Knights of Columbus, can reenergize,
revitalize, refresh, rejuvenate, reboot, resuscitate, resurrect, recommit, redirect, respond, refocus, and rejoin as
servants of the Lord.

Vivat Jesus,
Rocco DeVito

Msgr. J. C.
Warren

http://www.kofc5073.ca


Knights of Columbus Council 5073 NEWSLETTER July 2018 .... Page 2

to our Brother Knights

who are celebrating their special
day during the month of July

Kevin Abraham
Dario Arcila

Frank Belanger
William Brennan

Mario Carr
Robert Chisholm

Deacon Brian Dunn
Rocco Galliani

William Jennings
Brian Legault

Germain Mayer
Ellard McBane

Vincent Meehan
Daniele Napoleone

Kenneth Ryder
Stewart Schulhauser

Thomas Tilly
Angelo Trolio
Henryk Zysko

TO OUR BROTHER KNIGHTS

AND THEIR WIVES

WHO CELEBRATE

THEIR ANNIVERSARIES

IN JULY!
Michael and Domenica Attardo
Robert and Catherine Brand
Ignatius and Ita MacDonald

Ronald and Teresa Milne

Prayer Requests

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray for
the needs of our Brother Knights and their
families.

Craig Celeste Riccardo Colaianni
Deacon Patrick Crowley Marta  DeVito
Steve Doherty Mike Downey
Brett Faucher Bob Francoeur
Darryl Judd Mary Kent
Paul LaFontaine Kerry Lambie
Rick Lomas Ignatius MacDonald
Ita MacDonald Teresa Milne
Harry Murphy Bill O’Riordan
Tim Salisbury Leo Samson
John Shunk Gary Smith
Claire Star Dick Vaughan

PRAYER IN TIME OF NEED

Lord Jesus, you came into the world to heal our
infirmities and to endure our sufferings. You went
about healing all and bringing comfort to those in
pain and need.

We come before you now in this time of need asking
that you may be the source of our strength in body,
courage in spirit and patience in pain.

May we join ourselves more closely to you on the
Cross and in your suffering that through them we
may draw our patience and hope.

Assist us and restore us to health so that united
more closely to our family, the Church, we may give
praise and honour to your name. Amen.

Br. Knight Ewart Harris
Knights of Columbus
Family Fraternal Benefits Advisor

416.559.4071
or by email: ewart.harris@kofc.org
or by mail:
Knights of Columbus
142 Ulster Drive, Oakville, ON   L6L 3P2

mailto:ewart.harris@kofc.org
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Knights of Columbus - 2018 Cash Calendar

May 2018 Winners

Date Ticket Winner Prize

1 3810 Norm Stefnitz $20

2 3501 Carlo Macaluso $20

3 3651 Isobel Mather $20

4 3369 Trevor Good $50

7 3013 Pam & Brian Blume $20

8 3510 Peter Giorgini $20

9 3905 Antonietta Venturin $20

10 3482 Helena Zafiropoulos $20

11 3899 Imizan Hasan $50

14 3769 Ricci Thompson $20

15 4164 Charalotte Kelly $20

16 3936 Michael Wilson $20

17 3124 Peggy Hen $20

18 3759 Peter Kocsis $50

21 4101 Laverne Beam-Parker $20

22 3792 Eric Hipkiss $20

23 3175 Ruth & Ken Paterson $20

24 4131 Mr. J. Barber $20

25 3423 Peter Kurpis $50

28 3057 L. D. Delorme $20

29 3906 Rocco Catacano $20

30 3051 Zeno Karcz $20

31 4054 Nancy Manigold $20

May 13
Mother’s

Day

4186 Karen Moore $100

Date of Draw: May 31, 2018

Drawn by: Gerry Kelly

Witnessed by:Jere Hartnett
Tom O’Brien

Recorded By: John Bennett

DONATE A BACKPACK AND
SUPPORT

THE MEN'S STREET MINISTRY

Time to search your closets, drawers, trunks and
rooms for used backpacks and knapsacks!

The Men's Street Ministry based in Hamilton that the Council
supports has a great need for backpacks and knapsacks
which are used to distribute items to those they help.

Please drop off your donations at Columbus Hall, 2400
Industrial Street, Burlington, from now until the end of July.
They will be passed on to the Men's Street Ministry in early
August.

Frank Miele
Community Director

40 DAYS FOR LIFE REPORT

This  Pro Life event is by far the best available to us at the
moment! 

When thousands of vehicles speed by or stop at traffic lights
directly in front of us, we are bringing our Pro Life message to
their full attention!

We can see children in the front seat asking their parents why
we are standing there holding Pro Life signs for all to read.

During this lull in our daily stand for Life, between Lent and
Fall sessions, from 10 a.m. and 3 p.m., we quietly stand and
pray for one hour on the first Saturday of each month.

Jude Malone, Pro Life Chair

CONGRATULATIONS TO BROTHER FRANK
MIELE WHO WAS RECOGNIZED RECENTLY IN
THE BURLINGTON POST FOR HIS
CHARITABLE WORKS OVER THE LAST FORTY
YEARS!

The Burlington Special Olympics is hosting a
baseball tournament on Saturday, July 14, at Brant
Hills Community Centre (fields are around back).

We need your help to cook and serve food!

Last year, we had about 200 people to feed. It is a great
time and the players really appreciated our support. The
day starts at 9:30 a.m, we begin to cook at 10:00 a.m.
and start serving at 11:00 a.m. We  wrap up by 1:00 p.m.

Please let Rocco DeVito or Michael Mark know if you are
planning to join the team to help out.
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Brother Dennis and
Brother Henry hard at
work serving 290
parishioners and friends
who attended the parish
barbecue.

Knights worked in the
kitchen while CWL ladies
served at the parish
breakfast. (L to R) Br.
Dennis, Michael, Joe,
Frank, George, Jim and
Rohan.

Br. Mario Colaianni
waits for customers
in what Bingo
volunteers call “The
Confessional”!

Br. Tom Tilly works
one of three
monthly Bingos.

Br. Frank Barich
working one of three
monthly Bingos.

Frank Miele presents KofC
Bursary cheque for $100 to
Alyson Little-Velianou,
Department Head of Guidance
at Notre Dame High School.

KNIGHTS’ MONTHLY MOMENTS

ST. PAUL’S BREAKFAST
AND PARISH BBQ

BINGO

COUNCILS WORKING TOGETHER

GK John D’Addario lends
a helping hand to St.
Gabriel’s Council who
were barbecuing for St.
Gabriel’s School.

COUNCIL AWARDS PRESENTED
TO CATHOLIC ELEMENTARY AND

SECONDARY SCHOOLS IN BURLINGTON

On June 18, at St. Christopher’s graduation
ceremonies, Nicholas Gibson received this
award given to a male graduate who acts as
leader of faith development, attends Mass
and fosters spiritual growth, and reflects
values engrained in a Catholic student.

Below, the Gibson family, along with Br.
Frank Miele, joined Nicholas as he received
this award.

Br. Tim Salisbury presents KofC Awards to (photo L) Rocco
DiIanni, principal, of Assumption High School and (photo R)
Marcia Kumagai, Student Success Teacher at Corpus Christi.
These awards/bursaries will be given to deserving Grade 12
graduates at their graduation ceremonies at the end of June.
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COUNCIL CONTACT INFORMATION

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE
2018-2019

COUNCIL COMMITTEES
2018-2019

PARISH ROUND TABLE
COORDINATORS

CHAPLAIN
Msgr. Raymond Modeski
905.632.6114

GRAND KNIGHT
John D’Addario

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

CHANCELLOR
Michael Mark
905.333.3623

RECORDER
Paul Harper
905.333.9191

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Greg Huckle

289.242.8734

TREASURER
Jim Csordas
905.681.2075

LECTURER
Mario Carr
905.580.3472

ADVOCATE
Dennis Roy

905.681.0611

WARDEN
Luke Oko
905.637.6826

INSIDE GUARD

OUTSIDE GUARD
Alan Benoit

HONORARY OUTSIDE
GUARD

John Pickard
905.336.0076

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR
Tom O’Brien
289.337.4540

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR
Henry Valchef

905.639.4085

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Vic Lefebvre
905.330.3545

BURLINGTON KOLUMBUS
CLUB

President
Tom Flannery
289.259.3284

HALTON COLUMBUS
CHARITIES

President
Paul LaFontaine
905.681.6140

SERVICE PROGRAMS

Program Director
Colin Pye
905.632.4965

Community Director
Frank Miele

416.606.0436

Family Director

TBA

Pro-Life Director

Jude Malone

905.681.7603

Membership Director

Rohan Nazareth

905.320.8163

Youth Director

Tim Salisbury

416.528.6532

St. John the Baptist

Office:  905.634.2485

Cam Johnson

905.467.7291

St. Patrick

Office:  905.632.6114

Tom Vermelfoort

905.634.4812

Frank Hartman

905.634.1260

St. Paul the Apostle

Office:  905.332.5115

Frank Miele

416.606.0436

St. Raphael

Office:  905.637.2346

Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

Jason Romanetti

416.616.7834

In Service to One, in Service to All



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 July 2018  

1 2 3

Exec. Meeting

7 p.m.

4

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo

12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

5

Twilight Bingo

3:45 p.m. to
6 p.m.

6 7

8 9

General
Meeting

7:30 p.m.

10

Halton
Columbus
Charities

7 p.m.

Midnight Bingo

9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

11

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

12 13 14

Special
Olympics
Baseball
Tournament and
BBQ
Brant Hills
Community Centre

15 16 17 18

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo

12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

19 20 21

22 23

Kolumbus Club
Mtg.

7:00 p.m.

Fraternal Night

7:30 p.m.

24

Midnight Bingo

9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

25

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

26

Prayer Cenacle

6:30 p.m.

27 28

29 30 31

Council 5073 Newsletter Sponsor

Brown Lawyers
Serving

Burlington – Waterdown – Dundas
905.632.2822   www.brownlawyerspc.com

In Service to One, in Service to All


